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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act directs DCBS to study the benefits of screening replacement workers during a
strike. The Act tells DCBS to submit a report by a certain date. (Flesch Readability Score: 61.5).

Directs the Occupational Safety and Health Division of the Department of Consumer and Business
Services to study potential safety benefits of screening replacement workers during labor disputes
with an employer that employs more than 100 employees in an industry involving hazardous
materials. Directs the division to submit a report to the Legislative Assembly with findings.
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